## Lisa C. Kunz

From:

Bob Kelly

Sent:

Thursday, September 10, 2020 4:28 PM

To:

Lisa C. Kunz

Subject:

Fwd: Mayor Kelly and City Commissioners

#### Begin forwarded message:

From: Kathy Workman < kathyworkman@hotmail.com>

**Date:** September 10, 2020 at 3:44:43 PM MDT **To:** Bob Kelly <br/>
Subject: Mayor Kelly and City Commissioners

Thank you for standing up for the constitutional rights of all and not passing the NDO for a small minority. I appreciate the hard decisions that are put before you all and how you have handled them. Thank you again for not folding because other cities have. Thanks again, I am a grateful business owner and community member.

Sincerely, Kathy Workman

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

### COVID-19 Information



Ticket Comment Ticket Comment has been created.

# Check the Status of Your Ticket

Ticket ID

245219f0d

Apply

Update Ticket/Add Comment

**Thanks** 

Status: Open

Assigned To: Ikunz (City Commission)

Ticket ID: 245219f0d

Email: markjworkman@gmail.com

Name: Mark Workman

Phone Number: 4065903200

Thanks for your leadership on this NGO proposal. The LGTBQ groups are very organized and are relentless in their efforts to change our culture. Grateful for the decision.

Ticket History

Open

**Updated By:** Ikunz

Assigned To: Ikunz (City Commission)

Good Morning Mark - thank you for your comments. Your comments will be shared with the Commission and appropriate City staff.

Best,

Lisa Kunz

City Clerk/Records Manager

09/10/2020 - 9:48am

New

**Assigned To:** 

Citizen request/question created.

09/10/2020 - 9:45am

# Disclosures

Certain messages sent through this form may constitute a public record and be subject to disclosure under state law.

Communications sent via the Internet or through this Web page shall in no way be deemed to constitute legal notice to the City or any of its officers, agents, or employees, where notice to the City is required by any law, rule, regulation or contract.

City of Great Falls | P.O. Box 5021 | Great Falls, MT 59403

Home | Acknowledgements | Disclaimer | Follow Us on Facebook | Dashboard | Contact Us | Logout



2020 Census Partner

a municodeWEB design

# Lisa C. Kunz

From:

Cindy Fowell <mcroomy@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 9:54 AM

To:

commission

Subject:

NDO ordinance

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Dear Mayor Kelly, City Commissioners,

Thank you for taking the time to hear citizens today. As a mother, grandmother, and Great Falls citizen I ask you to vote NO on the NDO ordinance.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Fowell

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

#### Lisa C. Kunz

From:

Lisa C. Kunz

Sent:

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 10:58 AM

To:

'Cindy Fowell'

Subject:

RE: NDO ordinance

Thank you for your comments ~

Your comments were received after the submittal deadline for Commission consideration prior to the September 8th special work session. However, your comments will be shared with the City Commission and appropriate staff today.

The video of the September 8th work session will be posted here

today: <a href="https://greatfallsmt.net/citycommission/special-work-session-meeting-september-8-2020">https://greatfallsmt.net/citycommission/special-work-session-meeting-september-8-2020</a>, and will be re-aired on cable channel 190 at 5:30 today.

Lisa Kunz City Clerk/Records Manager City of Great Falls P.O. Box 5021 Great Falls, MT 59403 406.455.8451

From: Cindy Fowell <mcroomy@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 9:54 AM
To: commission <commission@greatfallsmt.net>

Subject: NDO ordinance

Dear Mayor Kelly, City Commissioners,

Thank you for taking the time to hear citizens today. As a mother, grandmother, and Great Falls citizen I ask you to vote NO on the NDO ordinance.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Fowell

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

RECEIVED Aug. 31, 2020 SEP 09 2020 CITY CLERK Dear City Commission, This letter is ex regards of the proposed NDO, Because the Supreme Court of the United States decided that the recognized protection by Sittle VII of the Civil Rights act Of 1964 exists for the protections proposed in the NDO draft. If its good enoy you the U.S. Supreme Court - -- it Should be good emy gar great falls, Mt. ! Dan't waste any more time on this matter. Sinculy, O. Kabinson CAROL HOBINSONI

1400-5th AUE KIW.

9.7. mt. 59404

September 3, 2020

# RECEIVED

SEP 09 2020 CITY CLERK

Great Falls City Commission City Clerk Lisa Kunz P.O. Box 5021 Great Falls, MT 59403

Dear Mayor Kelly City Commissioners

I am sending this letter to address the Non-Discrimination Ordinance being discussed Tuesday on September 8, 2020. My husband and I are residents of Great Falls, and we are concerned parents, grandparents and great grandparents. We are asking you to vote NO on the NDO.

It is not right that any group receive special rights and privileges that trample on the rights and freedom of another group. Since moving here one year ago we have seen the LGBT movement demanding special rights and privileges and they have received a number of them. No More. Please vote No.

Thank you for your attention to our letter.

Respectfully,

Ed and Sharon Etzwiler

704 50<sup>th</sup> St. N.

Great Falls, MT 59405